
Superintendent's Update - April 8, 2020 

 

The Board of Education voted to maintain our April vacation as scheduled on the 2019-2020 school 

calendar.  As a result, distance learning will be discontinued for the period of April 10 through April 17, 

2020.  We will recommence our distance learning activities on April 20, 2020. 

 

Please note that an additional correspondence may be sent as early as tomorrow evening regarding the 

extension of our school closure beyond April 20th. 

 

Sincerely, 

Timothy M. Van Tasel, Superintendent   


